

PARENT NEWSLETTER

August 2019

Meet the Touchstone ABA Team

Sierra Savoie, MEd, BCBA, LBA, CABAS Teacher II



Sierra has been with Touchstone for 4 and a ½ years-she began as a line technician and became a BCBA in May of 2018. She currently works primarily in the Thibodaux location. She says, "I've always known I would help children in some way." While earning her undergraduate degree in Psychology from Nicholls State University, she learned of ABA and decided to get her master's degree in High Incidence Disabilities with a concentration in ABA.

Sierra loves being in a field that allows her to help children every day. Building relationships with her students and celebrating their achievements are what she finds so rewarding.

When she's not at Touchstone, you might find her out exploring – she loves being outside, hiking, and spending time with her husband, son, and friends. She is also passionate about yoga and meditation. Along with all her professional credentials in ABA, she is also a certified yoga instructor!

Keep up with Touchstone news and events here https://touchstoneaba.com/news-blog/

THIS MONTH'S FAMILY MEETINGS

Houma 8/21 Group Meeting at 8:45am
Thibodaux 8/22 Group Meeting at 6:00pm
Baton Rouge Group Meeting 8/29 at 1:00pm
Hammond Group Meeting 8/29 at 5:30pm
Hammond Individual Meetings 8/30 8:00-11:00 am
Lafayette Group Meeting 8/23 at 8:30am
Lafayette Individual Meetings 8/23 9:30-12:30
New Orleans Group Meeting 8/22 at 2:30pm

Group sessions are open to any Touchstone parent or other legal guardian. Other caregivers may attend *with* parents/guardians. Please refrain from bringing children to the group meetings. Individual sessions can be conducted at the centers, in the home, or in the community, and address your child's specific needs.

Join Us! If you are unable to attend the monthly meetings, please contact Angie Lanoux at: alanoux@tc-aba.com to set up individual meetings.

ONLINE BLINK PARENT EDUCATION

To check coverage, set up your online BLINK account, or to schedule an online session, contact Janice at (337) 526-5231 or jhuber@tc-aba.com



Thank you for sending in the Parent Satisfaction Surveys!

The Touchstone team appreciates all the kind words, comments, suggestions, and yes, even the criticisms. Your input is invaluable as we strive to provide the highest quality ABA services for you and your loved ones. If you haven't yet completed a survey, email Angie at alanoux@tc-aba.com to receive one. Please return your surveys by August 9.

Janice jhuber@tc-aba.com